



June 25, 2020

To Whom It May Concern:

The Community Medical Center Board of Trustees voted to support the community health initiative to *Ban the Sale of ALL Flavored Tobacco Products* at its June 25,2020 meeting.

Tim Richards, MD, FACS Community Medical Center Board of Trustees Chair

Signed on behalf of the Community Medical Center Board of Trustees:

Laura Churchman, Missoula MT Dean French, MD; Missoula MT Janice Gomersall, MD; Missoula MT Darren Gray, MD; Missoula MT Justin Jacobson, MD; Missoula MT Jack Lawson, Missoula MT Don Malerk, Missoula MT Suzanne Peterson, Missoula MT Amy Peterson, Missoula MT Sandra Simmons, MD; Missoula MT Michael Stewart, MD; Missoula MT Jeanne Twohig, Missoula MT